
 
 
 
 
          Date: 29th August 2019   
          REF: PORT ALERT 01/AUG 
  

Subject: URGENT - Note on Terror Alert at Mundra and Kandla ports (India) 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We would like to draw your attention to the attached Port Circulars with regard to specific security 
advisory issued due to a possible terror alert at the Port of Mundra and Kandla by the Indian 
Intelligence agencies.  
 
The port authorities, upon specific intel inputs by the security services have cautioned 
all Merchant Shipping operating in and around the Gulf of Kutch and in particular Kandla 
and Mundra ports on the possibility of underwater attacks by potential terror 
organizations.  
 
While both the ports continue to remain fully functional for the time being, there is a heightened 
state of alert and Vessels which are already in and around the port area(s) have been alerted to 
maintain a sharp lookout, especially for boats and other suspicious craft or personnel in the vicinity. 
 
Any suspicious activity should be immediately reported to the nearest Coast Guard station via VHF 
CH 16 or by Telephone to the Coast Guard’s Operations centre on +91-22-2437 0772/73 or the 
Marine police through the Vessel’s local agents.  

  
It would be useful for Members to review their Charter party provisions in relation to possible delays 
which could possibly accrue out of the current situation. 
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